
 

17th February 2020 

 

 

 

Dear Families, 

 

I am writing to let you know that our Out of School Hours Care service Fun Club 

@ St Columbkille’s will be permanently closing with its last day of operations 

being Thursday 9th April. The difficult decision of not renewing our license 

agreement with the school hasn’t been made lightly and has been reached only 

after much discussion and careful consideration. 

We have valued our time and collaborative relationship with the St Columbkille’s 

school community. We wish to sincerely thank our Fun Club @ St Columbkille’s 

families and community for supporting our Fun Club over the years, and we 

share our team’s pride and joy in having been a part of your child’s journey. 

We wish to reassure you that we are able to arrange the transfer of your 

enrolment to our nearby Fairy Meadow Public School Fun Club. We will soon 

be contacting you to discuss if you are interested in your child attending Fun 

Club @ Fairy Meadow, where we have a dedicated space and even a small putt 

putt golfing green. 

Samereh has been a constant at our Fun Club, much loved by the children and 

committed to Fun Club.  Samereh is heading off on maternity leave but will 

return to a role with our Fun Clubs. 

We welcome any questions you may have and encourage you to speak with 

Samereh, our Operations Manager, Louise Bolton 

(louise.bolton@bigfatsmile.com.au, or the General Manager of Operations, 

Melissa Woodhouse (Melissa.woodhouse@bigfatsmile.com.au) or by ringing 

our Head Office phone number 4283 9900 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
Jenni Hutchins 
CEO, Big Fat Smile 
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